
USS MIDWEST, 
  
    Membership is a key part of our organization, which many in our Detachments like to keep up with.  
With Covid and the new SAL.Org site the reporting has been slow.  Unfortunately, I was unable to send 
out the July 13 report as I had seen it to late.  I am sending you the July 22 updated report.  At this time 
as a region we are at 90.94% in membership.  We have the Detachment of South Dakota at 145.65% 
which has already surpassed our 105% target date due tomorrow, 07/28.  Hopefully we will see some 
changes in the next couple of days.  Oklahoma and North Dakota both sitting over 100%.  Montana, 
Wyoming, Nebraska and Kansas 90% and above.  The Other Detachments  have some work to do before 
12/31/2021.   
  
I have sent out Individual recruitment pins to those who have sent them in and were verified.  I know I 
am still receiving them as I got on recently.  If you sent yours in before June and did not receive a pin 
please let me.  I will be sending out some this week that I received recently.  
  
  
For God and Country, 
  
Juan R. Torres 
Membership Committeeman-Midwest 
2020-2021  
 


